
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
July 31, 2007 

 
 

Via Email and Messenger 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-061625 

Qwest’s Compliance Filing in Connection with Paragraph 141 of Order No. 
06; Request for modification of 14-day comment period and request for 
expedited treatment 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest hereby makes its compliance filing in accordance with the requirements of paragraph 
141 of Order No. 06.  Attached hereto for filing is Qwest’s carrier-to-carrier service quality 
plan meeting the requirements of RCW 80.36.135(3).  Qwest respectfully requests that the 
Commission shorten the 14-day comment period established in paragraph 141 of Order No. 
06 to 7 days, and that the Commission accept and approve this plan on an expedited 
schedule, but in any event no later than August 17, 2007.  Qwest has raised the issue of a 
shortened comment period with the settling parties and has received no objections. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
LAA/jlr 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Parties of record via E-mail and U.S. mail on 7/31/07 


